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Dr. Jon M. Jenkins, Founder/President ¢ Derek A. Hagland, Vice President

January 11, 2010

Dear Prospective Supporting Church of Missionary Andrew Day:

It is an honor to recommend Andrew and Jennifer Day as candidates worthy of your support for the
foreign mission field of Ireland. Not only are they both graduates of Grace Baptist College, but I
have personally observed God’s hand and blessing in their lives. I have known Jennifer since she
was 1 third grade and Andrew since his salvation as a high school teenager.

Andrew, while a student of Grace Baptist College, displayed a genuine passion for the lost and a
desire to setve the Lord with his life. Please allow me to highlight several things that Andrew was
involved 1 while at our college, training for the ministry. These are a few of the reasons we feel
confident in recommending Andrew as one of your future missionatries.

Andrew graduated with a Bachelor of Biblical Studies in Pastoral Theology on May 19, 2006, Summa
Cum Laude (3.9 GPA). He has been actively involved in several ministries including bus captain,
director of one of our nursing home ministries, and assistant with Dayspring and Ambassadors (a
Sunday afternoon outreach for public school teenagers.) Jennifer also graduated with both an
Assoctates in Church Office Administrattion (May 2004) and a Bachelor of Biblical Studies in
Elementary Education May 17, 2007, Magna Cum Laude (3.6 GPA). Having grown up at Grace,
Jennifer has been active 1n ministry from a young age. She has served as a Sunday school teacher,
children’s church worker, and children’s choir director. Both of these young people have a deep
desire to please the Lord, and it has been evident.

Thank you for your kind consideration of our friends and graduates, Andrew and Jennifer Day.

Your friend,

" Vice President ()
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